
       RES’ Family Math Night &  

Library Learning Commons Open House 

 

Who? RES Students & Parents 

What? RES’ 2015 Family Math Night AND 

               Open House for RES’ Library Learning Commons! 

When? Thursday, May 14th from 6-7 p.m.  

Where? RES’ Cafeteria & Library Learning Commons 

Why? To play Math games with your teachers &   

              view our new Library Learning Commons. 

19 School Street,  

Rexton, NB 

Rexton Elementary 

School 

On Saturday, March 28th, RES hosted the Anglophone School District North‘s 2015 

Chess Tournament. Twelve (12) Rexton Elementary K-5 students advanced to the    

District Tournament. We are thrilled to announce that nine (9) of Rexton Elementary 

School’s chess champions also advanced to the provincial Chess Tournament which was 

held on Saturday, April 11th. The following are RES’ 2015 Chess Wizards: 

 

 

                  

RES’ 2015 Chess Champions  

Phone: 506-523-7152 

Fax: 506-523-7464 

In an effort to increase 

the efficiency of our 

Family Connects voice mail 

service we invite RES 

parents to provide us with 

their email address   

(see ballot below).  

 

 

 

 

RES’ April 2015 

Newsletter Student Ballot   

(Please clip & return to the school) 

 

____________________ 

Student’s Name: 

 

 

Class: ______ 

 

 

 ____________________ 

Parent’s Email Address 

(optional) 

We’re on the Web @ 

http://rextonelementary.nbed.nb.ca/ 

Anglophone School 

District North  

Storm Line:  

523-0900  

Grade  RES 2015 Chess Champions 

K  Colby Augustine and Chelsia Augustine 

1  Holden Millier and Ned Curran 

2 Kaylah El-Khoury and Kaleb-Don Francis 

3 Kevin Lee and Belle Ryan 

4 Spencer Lawson and Mack Halas Moulton 

5 Caden Lawson and Alex Collette  

Soccer Registration 

 

 

When? April 29 &  

              May 6th from  

              6:00-8:00 p.m. 

Where? Soleil Levant 

(for more details please 

call 523-7660) 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RES’ STEM FAIR  

Nathan Daigle,  

Kimaya Paul Sanipass and  

Aeda Agnew sold the    

winning BINGO cards for 

our fundraiser and so they 

each won a $25 to  

Toys R Us!! 

 

Adult BINGO Winners: 

Christine Richard ($200) 

 

Ashley Sanipass ($150) 

 

Kathy Johnson ($100) 
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School Mission: To encourage the development of each student’s full      
potential by nurturing a love of learning and fostering respect for the 
uniqueness of each individual through a safe and friendly school community. 

RES’ BINGO Fundraiser Was a Huge Success!! 

Rexton Elementary School 2015 STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and  

Mathematics) Fair was held on Wednesday, April 1st. Parents & family members galore 

poured into our learning environment in the morning to view our K-5 student projects.  

The following grades 3-5 students represented RES at the district  

STEM Fair, which was held on Wednesday, April 8th in the Miramichi:  

Grade 3: Danielle Campbell, Amon Cudmore, and  

               Chelcea Quigley 

Grade 4: Taryn Cail, Haiti Augustine & Mia Doiron,  

               Chelsey Arsenault & Megan Vautour 

Grade 5: Mekedes Normand, Rosie Pellerin and Kayleigh Augustine,  

              Trueman Oulton and Alex Collette. 

 

RES’ 2015 BINGO fundraiser, to re-create our Library Learning Commons, was a tremendous success! 

The total amount of funds raised from the sale of BINGO cards was $9670.00!!  

The top prize winners were: 

Kiera Savory (she won a family pass to Magic Mountain),  

Abigail Cormier (she won  a family pass to Magic Mountain),  

Colby Augustine (he won a 28” television set), and  

Aeda Agnew (she won the IPad Mini)!  

The class that sold the greatest percentage of BINGO cards was KR!  

The winner of the family pass to the Magnet Hill Zoo was Kaylee Cormier from  2-1D!  

A gigantic thank-you to EVERYONE who helped to make this event so successful!! 
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 RES’ Citizenship Award Goes to ... 

RES’ New Library Learning Commons! 

IMPORTANT  

ANNOUCNEMENT: 

There will be  

NO SCHOOL  

for students on  

Thursday, April 

30th AND 

Friday, May 1st, 

2015.   

(meeting days for 

teachers). 

RES’ 2015  

Jump Rope for Heart: 

 

Who? K-5 students 

What? Fundraiser for    

             the Heart &   

            Stroke Foundation  

When? Wed. May 6th   

            From 1:15-1:45. 

Where? RES’ Gym 

Please donate a loonie (or 

a toonie!) and lace up your 

sneakers for this 

very important 

cause!  

Kindergarten Grade 1 Grade 2 Grade 3 Grade 4 Grade 5 
Kate  

Hebert 

Patrick  

Joseph 

Cashius  

Clair 

Hannah  

Delorey 

Taryn  

Cail  

Ji’meg  

Ritchie 

Treyson  

Milliea  

Kaylea  

Rowe 

Preston  

Pitts 

Chelsea  

Quigley 

Natasha  

James 

Seth  

Denholm 

Oasoeg  

Swasson  

Brayden  

Hannah-

Augustine 

Emma  

Poirier 

Danielle  

Campbell 

Brianna  

Brooks-

Augustine 

Jacob  

Babineau 

Aiden  

Simon 

Shanna  

Arsenault 

Keegan  

Gould 

Jazmin  

Arsenault 

 Lola  

St. Louis 

Elizabeth  

Augustine 

Jayda  

Milliea 

Lexie  

Vautour 

Alex  

Robichaud- 

Delorey 

Tessa  

Sock 

Violet  

Stevens 

Mekedes  

Normand 

The month’s prize winner for REX-E’s Citizenship 

Award is: Elizabeth Augustine from KR! 

Twice a month Rexton Elementary distributes a Starfish Award to students in each class. 

Over the last month our students and staff have been concentrating on what it means to be a 

good citizen. Recently, teachers nominated students who were “caught” illustrating citizenship. 

The nominated students were celebrated by having their names: a) displayed on the bulletin 

board in our front lobby, b) placed on a certificate in their classroom,  and c) announced over 

our intercom system. These nominated students were presented with an award and a Star  

Student pencil and they will have their names placed in a draw next week where one K-2     

student and one Grade 3-5 student will win the opportunity to pick a prize from RES’ Starfish 

Reward Cabinet! Congratulations to the following students who were nominated for    

demonstrating citizenship: 

Pictured above are 

Morgan, Makaya, 

Jodi & Shaylin are 

engineering in RES’ 

LEGO Land! 

Pictured below are 

Juanita, Katie and 

Larrah working on a 

400 piece puzzle in 

our Thinking Room!  

RES’ Student Council meeting in our Learning Commons! 

Cozying up with a bear & a book 

in RES’ Library Learning Commons 

4-3F enjoys a read-aloud! 
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Rexton Elementary students in grades 1-5 will be              

participating in a Reflex Math pilot until the end of the 

school year. This program helps students of all ability   

levels develop fluency with their basic facts in addition,             

subtraction, multiplication and division.  

RES’ 2015 STEM FAIR  

PHOTO GALLERY  

The Reflex Math Program: 
 continuously monitors each student's performance to create the                

optimal experience for every child. 

 enables educators to easily monitor and support student progress. 

 helps students to work on the program                                                    

anywhere there is an Internet connection. 

 is game-based, highly motivational and fun!!  

 assists students of all ages and ability levels in                                    

making great gains with Reflex. 

For more information, please check out the REFLEX website  

(http://www.reflexmath.com/) or contact your child’s teacher. 

http://www.reflexmath.com/home

